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To: The Queensland Government Health Committee.
Parliament House Queensland.

Dear Members,

I am writing to urge you not to recommend any change in the current legislation, which is
designed to protect unborn children from abortion. | point out to your members what U.S.
candidate Hilary Clinton does, that these children are persons. But unlike her, I urge you
to maintain their rights as people under the current law and protect them as the current law
was designed to do.

I also urge the Committee to remember that the UN respects unborn children as people and
protects them under its charter.

Decriminalising abortion inevitably leads to the anti-feminine practice of gender selective
abortion which favour boys over girls and to the fearful practice of late term abortions
where perfectly healthy babies can be killed without anaesthetic, even minutes from
delivery.

Please do not expose our unborn children to this or any other violent forms of assault in the
womb.

Yours Sincerely,
Martin Duffield





